MEMORANDUM

TO: NWABSD Board of Education DATE: June 6, 2023
Members

NUMBER: 23-151
FR: Office of the Superintendent SUBJECT: Approval of Purchase,
Kendall Ford of Anchorage
ABSTRACT:
Board approval is required to expend $50,000.00 and higher.
ISSUE:

At issue is board approval of the administrations request to purchase a new vehicle for the HR
Department.

BACKGROUND AND/OR PERTINENT INFORMATION:

The previous HR vehicle is no longer safe to drive and deemed unfixable by our Property Services
Department. The HR department needs a new vehicle that will be used for transporting teachers, new
teachers, their luggage and possibly dog kennels. The administration requests the purchase of a 2023
Ford Expedition, with an 8-passenger capacity and large cargo area for $77,400. The amount of cost for
barging has been quoted by Alaska Marine Lines at $5,617.04. Total purchase amount will be
$83,017.04.

Funding Source: ESSER Ill Fund (252) FY24

ALTERNATIVES:

1. Approve the administration’s request to purchase and barge up a 2023 Ford Expedition from Kendall
Ford of Anchorage and for an amount not to exceed $83,017.04 as presented.

2. Disapprove the administration’s request to purchase and barge up a Ford Expedition from Kendall Ford
of Anchorage for an amount not to exceed $83,017.04 as presented.

3. Take no final action.

ADMINISTRATION’S RECOMMENDATION:

The administration recommends board approval of the administration’s request to purchase a 2023 Ford
Expedition from Kendall Ford of Anchorage for an amount not to exceed $83,017.04 as presented.



